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Prairie Hills ESD 144 Board Appoints Superintendent 
 

 
Dr. Kinasha J. Brown has been selected to take on the helm of Prairie Hills Elementary School District 144 as 
the next Superintendent of Schools. Currently, Dr. Brown is the Assistant Superintendent of Equity, Diversity, 
and Inclusiveness for Tucson Unified Public School District in Tucson, Arizona.  
 
She is no stranger to Illinois as she was Director of Educational Pathways in Elgin District U-46, and before that 
an Associate Professor/Health Professions Program Coordinator at South Suburban College in South Holland, 
Illinois where she was responsible for the oversight of academic and clinical programs. She previously worked 
as a teacher in Chicago Public Schools. “What an honor it is to be considered for Prairie Hills Elementary 
School District 144. I am fully committed and invested in the success of every student not just as a 
Superintendent, but as a Prairie Hills Elementary School District 144 proud parent,” Dr. Brown said. 
                                                                                                   
Dr. Brown earned her Bachelor of Arts degree in Business Administration with a concentration in Healthcare 
Management from Robert Morris University. She earned a Master of Arts degree in Secondary Education at 
Roosevelt University and a Doctorate degree in Educational Leadership from Northern Illinois University. 
 
“Dr. Brown was approved by the Prairie Hills Elementary School District 144 School Board on Monday night 
in a unanimous vote. The board is excited to collectively work with Dr. Brown to provide the best educational 
outcomes for the students and the families we serve,” Board President Joyce Dickerson said. 
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